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	Developer plans DIA office trio
Leasing underway for 3 buildings in mixed-use High Point project. Landmark Properties president Ray Pittman is driving the venture with Opus Northwest.
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	The company that's building the Environmental Protection Agency's new headquarters downtown as well as high-rise condos near City Park said Tuesday it will build three office buildings close to Denver International Airport. 

Opus Northwest is buying land at High Point, an 1,800- acre mixed-use residential, retail and office development east of Tower Road and south of Peña Boulevard. 

The development is the brainchild of Denver developer Ray Pittman, who left a top job at warehouse developer Catellus Development Corp. to tackle the project. 

Opus plans a $23 million project, including three buildings totaling 174,000 square feet. It's talking with a number of potential tenants and will start construction when half the space is leased, said John Shaw, vice president and general manager of the company's Denver office. Shaw declined to name prospective tenants. 

"It's a very interesting mix of users, and proximity to the airport is important to them," he said. "We have a few support and service groups because of all the housing that's going on in that area." 

Opus and Pittman also are teaming to pursue projects in the northeast metro market for specific tenants, Shaw said. 

Pittman, president of Landmark Properties Group, also has selected Woodcrest Homes and D.R. Horton to build nearly 650 single-family homes in the development. Prices will range from $250,000 to $350,000. The build ers are expected to break ground next spring. When completed, High Point will have 1,600 single-family and 1,200 multi-family homes priced from $150,000 to $750,000. 

Pittman also is moving ahead with plans for 100,000 square feet of retail space, with groundbreaking scheduled for next year. Tenants will include basic service providers such as a dry cleaner and a coffee shop. Pittman also is talking with upscale restaurants. 

"There is a lot of demand up in that area and not a lot of newer, high-end restaurants," he said. 

Pittman also is working on three hotel deals: a high-end, full-service hotel; an extended- stay hotel; and a conference-center hotel that would host meetings of 50 to 200 people. The first project to start likely will be the full-service hotel, Pittman said. 

Pittman started work on High Point while he was with Catellus, a San Francisco-based real- estate development company that was acquired by Aurora- based ProLogis last month. 

The sale shifted Catellus' focus from mixed-use to industrial projects. 
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